Dear Families and Friends, 

 

WTC Families for Proper Burial’s attorneys have given the City's attorneys a report of our efforts and suggestions to date.  We do not yet have a response.  We expect some response before our rescheduled court date: Thursday, December 22, 2005 at 10:00 a.m.

 

What can you do to help? Work toward getting the religious community to see the moral value of our mission.  We need as many letters of support and commitment from the clergy as soon as possible.  For many this is a religious issue:  we have not been able to perform the religious rituals and rites we practice in burying our dead.  We need and want to exercise this freedom of religion as we bury the remains of the Sept. 11 dead in a dignified and proper location.  All letters should be as official as possible and can be sent to: 

 

            WTC Families for Proper Burial, Inc.

            P.O. Box 236

            Fanwood, NJ 07023 

 
SAVE THE DATE

DATE: Thursday, December 22, 2005

TIME: 10:00 AM

LOCATION:  The Southern District Court, NYC, 

                      500 Pearl Street. 

                      NY, NY
We know that the date causes problems with the holidays and with traffic, etc., but we really need to show our solidarity:
        

        
CCTV applications should be mailed to:

 

Victim/Witness Unit

United States Attorney's Office

Eastern District of Virginia

2100 Jamieson Avenue

Alexandria, VA  22314

We are looking forward to a very special Service of Remembrance at St. Paul's Chapel tomorrow and hope to see as many family members as possible at the event. The program will include a candle lighting service and performances by several renowned choirs and musicians. Following the service, families will be invited to sign their loved one's name on the base of a sculpture created for the 9/11 families in memory of our loved ones. Family members will also have access Ground Zero. At 2:30 p.m. we will gather in the courtyard of St. Paul's and proceed down to Ground Zero for a time of private reflection and remembrance. More details on this exciting program are available below. Thank you to all who called and made reservations. Open seating is available on a first come first service basis, but seating is limited.   

Recognizing the increased needs of those affected by 9/11 during the holidays, VOICES is offering an additional drop-in teleconference group next week for rescue workers, survivors and witnesses. Information about the support groups is available below. 

As we approach the holiday, all of us at VOICES are thinking of you. We hope to see you at the Service of Remembrance on Saturday. Feel free to contact us toll-free at (866) 505-3911 if we can be of any assistance.

